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RETHINKING YOUR OPINION OF OUR BAY VIEW COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

The Office and Committee Chairpersons and Co Chairperson over the past vears have left a legacy for their
dedicated work.

Ray Diamond, Vice President and Co-Chair of the Public Safety Commities wrote a Proposal for Closed
Circuit Television Cameras and desizned by Diana Diamond in 2007,

This proposal was received favorably for funding by our elected officials, Charles Barron, Councilman,
Alan Maisel, Assemblvman, and John Sampson State Senator. At this time funding has only been secured
by Assemblyman Maisel. Councilman Barren and State Senator Sampson had to resubmit a request for
Capitol Funds in the 2008-2009 city and state Capitol Budget.

Sheryl Boyce, Recording Secretary, Co-Chair and formerly Chairperson were responsible for keeping o
written record of all the proceedings of the Executive Board and Membership Meetings. These minutes are
tegal documents and contribute to a record of our history, As chairperson from 2005-2006 and Co
Chairpersons 2006-2008 of the Program Conunittee she spearheaded many of the secial/eultural/funding
raising programs. Lorraine La Barke also served as Co-Chair and later 45 chairperson of the Program
Committee,

Cecil Hareis 1s Treasurey of our Association, She states that this is a rewarding (Not Financially), and
gratifying experience, Since retirement [ like to give back to the Community. Ms Harris is responsible for
the development of our Children’s Chorus “The Bay View Association’s SINGING SENATIONS”.

Barbara Brown, Chairperson Grievance Committee. She stated that her responsibilities are to advocate for
the residents to help resolve complaints with management regarding repairs and other issues they roight
have with them.

Brad Seigel. Modernization Chabrperson. [ have conducted surveys which identified structural problems
argund the development. The problems were reporied 1o management during our monthly mestings, there
was significant progress as a result,

Doleres Burneister and Lillian Schuman Chairperson and Co-Chair, of the Membership Commitlee, states
that they want to thank all of the members who have paid their dues of 83 each vear. This money is used
for operational and some program expensive.

Rosette Anderson, Hospitality Chairperson she has served as our official welcoming commitiee. Prepared
and distributed refreshments at the General Membership Meeting 10 encourage comradery.

Sylvia Whiteside, President as vou leader | have worked diligently to rebuild this organization and
improved the quality of life. Due to working with our elected officials we have been given govemmental
grants {0 assist us with operational and program expenses. We have also gained the respect of Canarsie due
to supporting Civie Associations as they work o improve life in this community.

f am encouraging every age group to vet off the Bay View Tour Bus and join A Committee and help us to
expand the possibilities and opportunities for Bay View. HAVE A GREAT SUMMER.
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